Briefing No. 2006-B0048, Impact of a Possible Solid Waste Collection Strike in King County
There were no written materials for this briefing.

An oral briefing was given to the committee members by:

Kathleen Oglesby, Labor Liaison, King County Executive’s Office

Theresa Jennings, Solid Waste Division Director, Department of Natural Resources and Parks

Greg Kipp, Chief Administrative Officer, Public Health-Seattle and King County
